

A Message from Mayor Jim Hagaman

September 28, 2021

Dear Spring Hill Residents,

The City of Spring Hill has a vacancy on the Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA) in Ward 3.

This vacancy will be filled for the remainder of the term with an appointment by the BOMA. The term ends November 13, 2023 (or when the election is certified).

If you are interested in serving as an Alderman for Ward 3, please send your letter of interest to Spring Hill Recorder April Goad at <u>agoad@springhilltn.org</u>.

Minimum qualifications for this appointment:

- At least 18 years old
- A Ward 3 resident
- Lived in Ward 3 for a minimum of one year consistently, without any break.

Thank you for considering this important role in our city.

Sincerely,

Jim Hagaman, Mayor

